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Life Is Always Changing

 

    I often feel that times flies for us in Mexico.  Weeks and months pass by so quickly and we are often marveling at its continued speed.  I think it is due to life always changing for us.  One week rarely looks like the previous and each month I find my calendar full of new things I would not have thought would be there.  September was especially like that as we started the English school again!  The coffee house has become a busy place once again.  Two years ago when we shut it down we would not have dreamed it would resurrect so soon.  We have two new American missionary teachers, so Andy is no longer managing the school by himself.  Many great opportunities to share the gospel have come during these classes. Pray with us that fruit would come from this and that many seeds would be sown.
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                              Andy’s English class


 Praying for the new college students before they head out
And They're off!
     In August we sent off three young people from La Roca church to Bible school! One of them actually came from the English program.  We have had the privilege of watching Barbara, Chavo, and Vicente place their faith in Christ and Christ alone and then have had the joy of watching them grow in Him.  They had become vital partners in ministry and I must admit, though I wanted them to head off to Bible school, it was so hard to see them go. The void they have left has been deep and hard to fill.  With that said, I'm continuously thankful for what the Lord has allowed us to be a part of in Autlán. 

Immorality in the Church
 

        The longer we live in this city, the more we see the unique struggles that the people here face.  One we have discovered in the Christian church and that seems to be a problem all over Mexico is Christian couples living together outside of marriage.  Over the last year we have not only discovered it to be a large problem, but a problem many pastors turn a blind eye to.  Up until a few months ago, our church had not dealt with this issue first hand.  Then Alonzo and Maria started coming to our church. We knew Maria from a few years back and although she professed to be a Christian, her life didn't always look to be.  Her live-in boyfriend was interested in her faith, so they started coming to our church.  After we realized they were here to stay and that Alonzo continued to ask more questions about the Bible, we 

